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I am writing to oppose LD 1423. As a Maine taxpayer, I find it deeply unfair to 
shoulder the burden of the cost of packaging waste. Producers need to be held 
accountable for the waste they produce, and that responsibility should not be handed 
off onto the public.
Thank you for your consideration,
Nicole Graffam 
Wiscasset 


